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New share symbol

As a consequence of the name-change of LGP Telecom Holding AB to LGP Allgon Holding
AB, the short name of the share, the symbol, has been changed to "LGPA."

LGP Telecom Holding AB acquired Allgon AB during 2003. The merged company changed
its name to LGP Allgon Holding AB following a resolution at an extra general meeting of
shareholders held October 16, 2003. The Swedish Patent and Registration Office approved
the change in November.

The new symbol will be seen in Stockholmsbérsen's (the Stockholm Stock Exchange) lists
starting today, November 19, 2003. The share's symbol is "LGPA."

For more information, please contact:

Sarah Ostberg, Corporate Communications Manager
Tel: +46 8 540 824 55

Mobile: +46 70832 75 05

E-mail: sarah.ostberg@Igpallgon.com



